
 

London Hydro 
111 Horton Street 

P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON 

N6A 4H6 
 

September 19, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Delay in Filing London Hydro IRM Application EB-2017-0059 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

London Hydro wishes to advise the Ontario Energy Board that London Hydro will be delayed in 
filing our IRM application, due on September 25, 2017. It is London Hydro’s intention to file no 
later than October 2nd, 2017. 
 
Should you require further information please contact me. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 

 
 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 
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